From: PSC Consumer Web Inquiry

To: PSC Public Information Officer
Subject: FW: Request for intervention: Case No. 2020-00290; Bluegrass water rate increase for Center Ridge Dist.
Date: Monday, October 12, 2020 11:39:31 AM

From: Mariyn Terry I

Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 11:26 AM
To: PSC Consumer Web Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: Request for intervention: Case No. 2020-00290; Bluegrass water rate increase for Center

Ridge Dist.
Marilyn Terry, 390 Holly Tree Dr., Murray, Ky 42071

The rate increase of 364.45 is not reasonable. This is a $83.04 a month increase. Like many of
my neighbors, I am an older retired individual with a fixed income Social Security and small
savings.This type of rate increase for water service that is not noticeable better than the
previous water Co it would create a significant financial hardship on me and others in the
Center Ridge Dist. #4.

Your rejection of this unreasonable rate increase by Bluegrass Water would be greatly
appreciated.

Thank you,
Marilyn Terry
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